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                      Excel, Endeavour and Enjoy 

  

 

 

Congratulations to Mrs Acaster! 
We hope you had a restful and enjoyable half term 
break. It’s lovely to see the children back, refreshed and 
ready for the exciting term ahead! 
 
We would like to start with some wonderful news—
congratulations to Mrs Acaster (formerly Miss 
Broadhurst), who got married over the half term 
holiday! We wish her and her new husband a lifetime 
of happiness together. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As we begin the summer term, there is so much to look 
forward to. This term is always full of fantastic learning 
opportunities, enriching activities and memorable 
experiences. We are excited to see our pupils continue 
to grow, explore and achieve their very best. 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support. Let’s 
make it a brilliant summer term! 

Warm Regards, 

 

Miss Donna Woosey (Headteacher) 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Celebration Assembly  
It has been great to 
welcome families to our 
celebration assemblies 
each week! We are so 
impressed with children 
displaying our school 
values.  
 
Celebration assemblies will start again next Friday! 
 
School Uniform 
Please remember to put your child’s name in their 
school uniform. It helps us to reunite any lost property 
with their owners. We also have the preloved uniform 
which we would encourage you to use. This is based in 
our school entrance area and you can help yourselves! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parking – School Safety Zone 
We would like to remind everyone that parking is 
strictly prohibited in the school safety zone, particularly 
on the yellow zigzag lines outside the school. These 
areas are there to keep our children safe. 

Unfortunately, there was a near miss involving one of 
our pupils earlier this week. Thankfully no one was hurt, 
but it’s a stark reminder of the importance of keeping 
these areas clear at all times. 

Please help us make our 
school community safer 
by parking responsibly 
and observing the road 
markings. Let’s all work 
together to protect our 
children. 

 
 

“Together, let’s make this a summer of 
discovery and learning.” 
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Playground Design 
We are excited to share that the playground renovation 
is progressing beautifully! Over the past three weeks, 
Newby Leisure have worked tirelessly to transform the 
space, and we are thrilled to report that all hard 
landscaping is now complete. 

 

 

 

 

In the coming weeks, we will be adding some exciting 
new features, including reading dens and additional 
resources to enhance the area even further. 

We kindly ask that all children/siblings stay off the new 
grass and equipment for now. This will help prevent any 
accidents and ensure nothing gets damaged before it’s 
ready to be used. 

Please also remember that the playground equipment 
is intended for use by our school children during school 
hours.  

Your continued support and co-operation are greatly 
appreciated as we work to complete this fantastic 
project! 

 

 

 

 

 

Synergy After School Club 
Synergy Club will start again next week.  If you would 
like your child to take part, you can sign up using the 
link below: 

https://www.synergyeducationgroup.co.uk/home/b

ook-now/ 
 
School Transport – September 2025 
If your child is starting primary school or transferring to 
secondary school in September 2025, they may be 
eligible for school transport.  If you think your child is 
eligible, please apply for transport as soon as you have 
your offer of a school place.  Early transport 
applications are encouraged to ensure that transport is 
in place in time for the start of the September term.   
 
Applications can be made online at the website below.  
Please do not apply until you have a formal offer of a 
school place. 
 
For more information about the home to school 
transport policy and online applications please go to 
www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/school-college-transport.   
Queries can be emailed to 
schooltransportapplications@lincolnshire.gov.uk.   
 
Academy Calendar Dates – Term 5 

Tuesday 
22/4/25 

First Day of Term 

28/4/25 Swimming Sports Festival 
– Branston Academy 

Y4 

01/05/25 Magna Science Centre Y3 

w/c 12/5/25 SATs Assessments Y6 

15/5/25 PTA Movie Night All classes 

19/5/25 Swimming Sports Festival 
– Branston Academy 

Y6 

20th & 22nd May No Synergy  

23/5/25 Last Day of Term 

 
Academy Calendar Dates – Term 6 

Monday  
02/06/25 

First Day of Term 

03/06/25 New Parents Meeting  

05/06/25 Trust Sports Event Y6 

17/06/25 Sports Morning Rec, Y1 & Y2 

18/06/25 Sports Morning Y5 & Y6 

18/06/25 Sports Afternoon Y3 & Y4 

28/06/25 Millfest!  

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.synergyeducationgroup.co.uk%2Fhome%2Fbook-now%2F&data=05%7C02%7CJWallis%40prioryacademies.co.uk%7Cd344c84d19b04240f2a608dd834332d7%7C84fb866b6b4a41e7908a20d75aa61d81%7C0%7C0%7C638811046996277975%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=upBnTtkHj7%2FnTFK4jZhV6qX0sU7lmyhSfIX7jMec2Eo%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.synergyeducationgroup.co.uk%2Fhome%2Fbook-now%2F&data=05%7C02%7CJWallis%40prioryacademies.co.uk%7Cd344c84d19b04240f2a608dd834332d7%7C84fb866b6b4a41e7908a20d75aa61d81%7C0%7C0%7C638811046996277975%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=upBnTtkHj7%2FnTFK4jZhV6qX0sU7lmyhSfIX7jMec2Eo%3D&reserved=0
http://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/school-college-transport
mailto:schooltransportapplications@lincolnshire.gov.uk
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2nd & 3rd July Year 6 Production – details 

will follow in due course 
Y6 

04/07/25 Reports to parents All classes 

08/07/25 Rounders Sports Festival-
Branston Academy 

Y4/5 

10/07/25 PTA Disco  

15th & 17th July No Synergy  

15/07/25 Fun Day Y6 

17/07/25 Leavers Assembly Y6 

18/07/25 Last Day of Term 

 
Term Dates 2024 – 2025 
Term 1 
Wednesday 4th September 2024 to Friday 
18th October 2024 
Holiday: Saturday 19th to Sunday 27th October 2024  
Term 2 
Monday 28th October 2024 to Friday 20th December 
2024 
Holiday: Saturday 21st December 2024 to Monday 
6th January 2025 
Includes Public Holidays: Wednesday 25th & Thursday 
26th December, Wednesday 1st January 
Term 3 
Tuesday 7th January 2025 to Friday 14th February 2025 
Holiday: Saturday 15th to Sunday 23rd February 2025 
Term 4 
Monday 24th February 2025 to Friday 4th April 2025 
Holiday: Saturday 5th to Monday 21st April 2025 
Includes Public Holidays: Friday 18th and Monday 
21st April 
Term 5 
Tuesday 22nd April 2025 to Friday 23rd May 2025 
Holiday: Saturday 24th May 2025 to Sunday 1st June 
2025     
Includes Public Holidays:  Monday 5th & Monday 
26th May 
Term 6 
Monday 2nd June 2025 to Friday 18th July 2025 
 

 
 


